
From: Wen Quek  
Sent: 03 July 2022 18:30 
To: Planning 
Subject: 35 Argyle Square application ref 2022/2675/T 
 
Thank you for your recent notification by post to me (as owner/occupier 
of Flat 3, 62 Argyle Street since 2001) regarding the above application 
for proposed work to fell the Sycamore tree (T1) located in the rear 
garden of No.35. This application appears to be related to the 64-66 
Argyle Street application ref 2022/2676/T which I have since commented 
on in a separate email today. 
 
I am alarmed that the T1 tree seems to have been felled already as it is 
missing from views from my 1st floor rear window at No. 62 Argyle Street 
and from Argyle Walk. Please explain how this yet to be approved work 
would have been possible to carry out considering that No.35 is a 
Camden Council property and what measures would be taken to 
address this matter.     
 
 
Regards, 
 
Wen Quek 
Architect   FRSA 
 
 


